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December 31, 2014

M, Jeffrey Hargrave
Mahogany, Inc.

G310 West Pratt Street
Baltimore, MD 21223

Dear Jeff:

On behalf of all of us at the Living Classrooms Foundation, we want to thank you very much
for your two contributions totaling $5,000 for a First Mate Sponsorship for our annual
fundraiser, Maritime Magic 2014, which was a great success. Over 3,000 people
attended Maritime Magic and we raised over $450,000. Your support helps Living
Classrooms to raise funds providing important education and job training programs
that serve over 40,000 children and young adults annually.

We are grateful for all our donors and sponsots as the food and beverages were
delicious, the music was awesome and we hope everyone had a great time. The silent
auction was also a success.

Thank you very much for all of your generous support which enables Living
Classrooms to each day improve lives and make for a better city each day.

Best wishes for the New Year!
Sipgerely yours, W ‘_

/L

; Thara M. Taylor
Director, Development
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The Living Classrooms Foundation is a nonprofit 501 (c)(3) organization dedicated to empowering youth. It is our responsibility
wnider the new IRS provisions to inform you that §3,900 of your recent contribution is tax-deduetible. You have received 31,100
of premiums and gifis in refurn for your donation. Please retain this letter for your tax records, as this fulfills the substaniiation
requirentent that must be met it order that you may deduct your contribution.

Living Classrooms Foundation « 802 South Carcline Street ¢ Baltimors, Maryland 21231
Phone (410) 685-0295 + Fax (410} 276-6347 » www livingclassrooms.org
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